Mr. . Stacey Johnson,

As of today August 8th, 2011, 1 Jamie Gillmore will be resigning my position on the River Road
Independent School District School Board. Due to the fact that my children have transferred out of
district and that | no longer reside within the school district. It has been my privilege to serve on the
school board. Thank you for your time. Good Luck on the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,

amie Gillmore



